
Dear Parents and Community Leaders,

The mission of Anderson Project Graduation (PG) is to plan, promote and raise funds to implement a safe,
fun, drug and alcohol-free graduation celebration for the graduating class. The date of PG24 will be on
graduation night. We will let you know once AISD schedules a date/time for our spring graduation
ceremony (usually in December).

Anderson High School has been providing Project Graduation since 1999. Each year,
approximately 85% of the graduating class attends the FREE event. This is an all-night event
that keeps our students off our roads on an evening that traditionally has a higher risk of motor
vehicle accidents. The entire evening is free to all 500+ graduates to reward them for a job well

done. We will give away prizes throughout the night to encourage maximum participation.

To keep this event free of charge for all students, event costs are covered by tax-deductible donations
from individuals and businesses in our community. We will conduct several fundraisers in the coming
months. Here’s how you can help:

● If you’d like to be a corporate or individual sponsor, please email us at
andersonprojectgraduation@gmail.com. Sponsorship levels can be found HERE.

● Restaurant nights are a great way to feed your family while supporting PG24. Our next one is on
January 17th @ Fajita Pete’s. Lunch or dinner - just mention Anderson Project Graduation!

● Save the date for our Spring Parent Party scheduled for Saturday, Feb. 24th. You won’t want to
miss this “Golden Hour in ATX!” Tickets and sponsorships can be found HERE.

● Go online to donate or write a check. If you are able, we ask you to consider a donation of $150,
the approximate amount it costs per student to host this event. Donations can be made by going
HERE or you can mail a check made out to Anderson Project Graduation to PG24 Treasurer,
5201 Vista West Cove, Austin, TX 78731.

If you’d like to volunteer to help make this an epic evening for our kids, please email us at
andersonprojectgraduation@gmail.com. We’d appreciate any contributions of your time and look forward
to working with you.

Sincerely,
Megan Helmbrecht & Beth Payán
Anderson PG24 Co-Chairs
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